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TAP JAPAN OPEN 2020 has been cancelled 

We would like to inform you officially that TAP JAPAN OPEN 2020 has been cancelled ( not 
postponed ) due to COVID -19 pandemic . 

We have confirmed the safety of the tournament venue itself , but the Japanese government will 
issue an emergency declaration in 7th April . If the venue is closed due to lock down , the 
tournament cannot be held . So we have decided that we cannot proceed with the tournament 
preparations . 

Next TAP JAPAN OPEN will be held in May 2022 .  

The health and safety of you all is of utmost importance . We appreciate your patience and 
understanding . 
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